Pacific Broadcasting of Missouri, LLC
1921 Crampton Ct.
Chesterfield, Missouri 63017

December 22, 2011

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12 Street S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

ATTN: Media Burcau, Audio Services Division

Re: EAS Notification, Station KYRK, Taft, Texas, Facility # 40798

Dear Ms. Dortch:

In accordance with the Comamission's rmules, Pacific Broadcasting of Missowri, LLC, licensee of the
above reference radio station hereby makes notification that the station's EAS encoder has been

removed from service, effective this date, for repairs.

The licensee has enclosed a copy of this letter, along with a SASE, and requests that it be date stamped
and refurned for our files."

If there are any questions regarding this notification, please contact the undersigned bye-mail {o
jewitherseadhlink net . or by phone at 314-406-0601.

Respectf{ully submitted,

ember and Technical Manager
Broadcastir?g of Missouri, LLI.C




